HB 1410 -- HEALTH MAINTENANCE ORGANIZATIONS COVID-19 REPORTING
SPONSOR: Murphy

The bill requires the Department of Commerce and Insurance to
publish a report on the effect of the COVID-19 pandemic on those
health maintenance organizations that are also Medicaid managed
care organizations that provide or arrange health care services for
MO HealthNet enrollees in Missouri and submit such report to
various government officials as outlined in the bill, including the
Speaker and Minority Leader of the House of Representatives, the
President Pro Tem and the Minority Leader of the Senate and the
Governor.



